From August 22 to 26, celebrate National Book
Week with us at Your OSHC. Plus, join our
read-a-thon happening between August 15 to 29,

A message from your Coordinator
Dear Sacred Heart Families & Community,
Was it just me or did the 4 weeks back at school just go by quickly? After a

very cold and wintery start to term, | am hopeful the weather is starting to
turn!

This week we have been loving being on the oval and playing lots of sports
and active group games. We have also completed enough clay artwork to
have a corner for display. Also, with footy season drawing to a close the
children are all keenly watching the ladder to see who will be in Top 8, it’s
a highly debated topic!

Parents, as always we welcome your input and any programming ideas
you may have, as we strive to meet all the children’s interests in our care.

Warm Regards,

Shubra

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can @mgr
q " tralia
register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by R

downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the
Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it’s easy
to make bookings and manage your account.

£, Download on the _ GETITON
‘ App Store ¥ Google Play

7  Activities
@d@” coming up

Kinetic Sand Display
Bake Cookies
OSHC Footy match

\%% What’s on
the menu

e Popcorn

o Cheese Toastie

¢ Rice noodles with
carrots, corn

Blog Visit our blog

New articles are added each
week for parents and cover
various topics to help families.

Visit our blog




